
EDITORIAL FOR FLEET MAGAZINE 
 

COLLINGHAM BUSINESS CLUB UPDATE 
 
The June Business Club meeting took place on Wednesday, 9th at its usual Collingham 
Football Club venue; many thanks to the Club Committee for making these excellent 
facilities available. 
 
The meeting started by noting that a new licensee, Sean Baskerville, had now taken over at 
the Grey Horse pub; those present welcomed him to the village, and wished him a 
successful tenure.  Whilst on the subject of refreshing amber fluids, it is rumoured that this 
year’s Open Gardens event, taking place on 1st July, will include an opportunity to visit a 
Collingham micro-brewery. 
 
A running theme throughout 2018 is the wide array of events being organised to 
commemorate and celebrate the armistice that brought about the end of World War 1; a 
comprehensive list of what is underway can be found on the internet at 
https://goo.gl/41dE6Y.  Meanwhile, the main Business Club contribution to the events is 
being led by a Jerome Wright initiative to commemorate Collingham’s fallen at their 
battlefield graveyards.  Attempts to arrange a WW1 re-enactment to coincide with the 
Collingham Show have so far been less successful. 
 
Other matters currently on the Business Club “agenda”, include support for the brilliant 
Action Group campaigning against the development of an animal processing plant at nearby 
Norton Disney.  Their latest campaigning video can be seen at https://goo.gl/cUgTx7 but, 
be warned, this contains some scenes not suitable for children or the faint-hearted. 
   
Collingham Business Club meetings are free to attend, and take place between 6:00pm and 
7:00pm on the second Wednesday of every month (excluding August & December).  So the 
last meeting of the summer season takes place on Wednesday, 11th July 2018 at the usual 
Collingham Football Club venue.  Anyone interested in business matters in the Collingham 
area, and their guests, are always welcome. 
 
For Club information, or for more details about any of the above, please contact 
terrynash@gusto-uk.com 


